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 Pre-School

The Pre-School children have certainly risen to the challenge of their online learning. They have completed tasks such as how many times 
they can jump on the spot, balancing on one leg, counting their toys, making marks outside using water and brushes, writing their name, 
finding things that begin with ‘H’ and looking for signs of spring. Stories and songs have also been read and sung to them by their teachers. It 
has been lovely to keep in contact via the internet. Sharing photos and moments ensures we can stay connected. 

This week...

I hope that you and your family are staying fit and healthy during these unprecedented times. It is a completely new situation for us all, but 
I know we will get through it together. Keep in contact with your class teachers and I look forward to receiving messages and pictures about 
what you have been doing over the next few weeks. I am setting myself the challenge of learning to play the keyboard. This is an  
opportunity to try something new and I can’t wait to see what you challenge yourselves to do. Maybe try the Lego Challenge! With two 
children at home, I am also fully engaged in home learning and have been trying some of these out. Please send some photos and I will do 
the same! Look after yourselves and those who are closest to you.
- Mr Jory 

https://www.facebook.com/MillfieldPrep?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/millfieldprep
https://www.flickr.com/photos/millfieldschool/sets/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtAEm6wjsDpoq-ZiVqcicNw/videos?view=0&flow=grid
https://mk0freehomescho2g81n.kinstacdn.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/01/Lego30daychallenge.pdf
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 A New Arrival

Congratulations to the Fletcher family 
on the healthy arrival of Carter Rees 
Fletcher. I’m sure the boys are going 
to make brilliant big brothers.

 Year 2’s New Skills

I have been so proud and impressed with my Year 2 children this week. Despite not being in school and having a normal routine, they have 
risen to the challenge and embraced home learning. They have made Faberge eggs as part of RE, learnt the ‘Dinosaurs and All the Rubbish’ 
story, practised yoga, learnt about fractions and made up their own assemblies. I’ve even set them an Easter challenge to learn a new skill - 
my favourite so far has been, ‘to do learn to do a no-look basketball shot’. Keep up the good work, Year 2!

- Mrs Denbee

 Reception’s Home Learning 

We would like to thank the Reception class and their parents for embracing the home learning we 
have sent them. There have been lovely dairy entries, spider graphs, learning outdoors and lots 
more. Keep the photos coming, it’s lovely to see what is happening at home!


